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Hello Summer! Hopefully all this rain is moving on and we can get 

outside more than we have been able to. Please remember that they 

are kids and kids are rough. While we are outside, they will get dirty and 

They will be in the sand. You can send in extra clothes just make sure 

their name is on them somewhere. 

For the children attending summer school. Roslyn Reiner will be 

our bus driver and she will be here at 7:25 am and drop off at 3:55 pm. 

If you want your child to get breakfast, please have them here by 7:00 

so they have plenty of time to eat. We will feed them snack after they 

get off the bus. 

For those not attending summer school, we will be playing outside 

and going to the pool during nap time. I am trying to get ahold of the 

pool to set up the days. We will let you know as soon as we know. 

Father’s Day is just around the corner. We will be doing donuts 

with dad on Friday June 13th.  We will serve from 7:00-8:30 am. 

Date’s to remember 

 Summer School Begins 6/3 

 Donuts with Dad 6/13 

 Teresa Vacation 6/23-6/27 

Thank you 

Ms. Erica 


